
Corpus €bristi Caller*mes
P.O. Box 9136

Corpus Christi, Texas 78469
(512) 884-2011

February 7, 1989

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Please accept our apologies for taking so long to get
this picture to you. Unfortunately your request came
to us while we were involved in the process of estab-
lishing a formal policy on reprint requests.

In the past we have allowed the public to inspect our
unpublished negatives and with few exceptions have
made them available. That is no longer our policy.

It is now our policy that no unpublished pictures shall
be released to the public. This policy has been in
effect at many other newspapers for some time.

Once again, we regret any inconvenience this delay has
caused. Because of the timing, we felt it appropriate
to make your request our last exception to a policy
that we will firmly follow for all future requests.

We will get another copy to you next week.

S' cerely,

George Tuley
Chief Photographer
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